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Dear Students, 

We are pleased to inform you about an upcoming Quiz Competition for students of Grades I 
to IV on Saturday November, 30.11.2024. This competition is a wonderful opportunity to 
showcase your knowledge, teamwork, and quick thinking! 

Guidelines: 

 The competition will be conducted in teams. 
 Questions will cover a mix of general knowledge, current affairs, and academics. 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation! 

Good Luck! 
Principal 


